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Copy of letter N o. 5301-ASI1-62/22862, dated the 16th July 1962, from the Chief Secretary to Government,
P unjab, to all Heads of Department etc., etc.

Subfect -~ Policy regarding Government servants secking private employment or employment in other deparé-
ments of Pupjab Government or under other Government.

[ am directed to " invite attention to the ipstructions contained in paral{z) (1)of Punjab Govern-
ment circular letter No. 5803-G-51/1-4506, dated the 3rd September, 1951 and the instruetions contained
in Punjab Government letter No. 9868-G-54/8566, dated the 2nd/12th March, 1954, regarding verifications
of the qualifications of the applicant in respect of the post applied for. It has been brought to-the
notice of Gavernment by the Punjab Public Service Commission that these instructions are not being
observed strictly. It is, therefore, requested that these ipstructions may once again be brought- to the
notice of all conctrned and it should be impressed on them that through security and verifications of
the particulars mentioned by the applicant should always be made before the endorsement at the end
of the printed Applications form (cxtract copy enclosed) is completed and signed by the forwarding
authority.
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